Cub Scout Pack 263

Like to try new things such as camping, exploring the great
outdoors, learning about your community, getting a taste of
new hobbies and interests?

Come join Cub Scout Pack 263!

Pack 263 has been operating in the Des Plaines area for over 50 years.
We serve the Brentwood, Devonshire, St. Zachary, and Terrace schools.
We are open to all children in kindergarten through fifth grade and offer
monthly activities where the whole family can participate.

Come join us at our next pack meeting on Wednesday August 22" - 7°M @ St. Zachary school
lunch room (567 W. Algonquin Road, Des Plaines). Stop by to learn about our pack and scouting,
meet the scouts and leaders of Pack 263, and see and hear about our 2018/2019 activities.

Then join us for one or more of our upcoming activities:

* Camping Outing — Saturday August 25 to Sunday August 26" @ Cantigny Park (Wheaton)

* Pack 263 Master’s Tournament (Mini-Golf) — 3-5PM Saturday September 8t @ MountainView
Adventure Center (510 E. Algonquin Road, Des Plaines)

* Pack 263 Movie night — 6 — 9:30°M Saturday September 22" @ St. Zachary gym

You can also visit us at one of our regular monthly pack meetings held at Devonshire school
(1401 S. Pennsylvania Avenue, Des Plaines). Our September Pack Meeting will be on Wednesday
September 5t @ 7°M

For more information, please inquire at

Email: pack263@gmail.com

Phone: 847-769-7779

Also, please see our Facebook page: http://www.facebook.com/scoutpack263

This activity is not sponsored by Community Consolidated School District 59, or any of its schools, or groups officially associated with the District.



